

NAAHP, Inc.

National Association of Advisors for the Health Professions, Inc.

108 Hessel Boulevard, Suite 101 Champaign, IL 61820-6596

Phone: 217/355-0063 | Fax: 217/355-1287 www.naahp.org



Dr. William Scroggins President Mt. San Antonio College 1100 North Grand Avenue Walnut, CA 91789 January 25, 2016

Dear Dr. Scroggins:

On behalf of the National Association of Advisors for the Health Professions, Inc. (NAAHP), we are writing to let you know of the extremely valuable volunteer contributions that Dr. Carmen E. Rexach, Professor of Anatomy, Physiology and Microbiology and Advisor to the Caduceus Club at Mt. San Antonio College, is making to the Association. Carmen was recently appointed as our Liaison to the American Association of Colleges of Osteopathic Medicine. She has served two terms on the NAAHP Board of Directors as the western regional representative and is currently a member of the Community College Advisory Committee.

Carmen has shared that she is interested in and committed to developing the first post baccalaureate program at a community college. With her focus and fortitude, we are hopeful this goal will come to fruition. Carmen is a consummate professional and colleague. Thoughtful, wise and careful, she has demonstrated the fine art of listening and providing insightful feedback – hallmarks of a successful leader.

We are privileged to have Carmen as both a member and contributor. Her investment in the health professions advisement field and the NAAHP, Inc. is a credit to our Association and students she serves. On behalf of the National Association, we thank you and Mt. San Antonio College for encouraging and

(continued)



Twenty-second Biennial NAAHP National Meeting • June 15 - 19, 2016 Hilton Minneapolis & W Minneapolis - The Foshay • Minneapolis, MN BOARD of DIRECTORS

President Ruth O. Bingham, PhD University of Hawaii

President-Elect Caseandra Flambouras, MA University of Chicago

Immediate Past-President Julic Chanatry, PhD Colgate University

Storetary Rhona Beaton, MAT Union College

Treasurer Michael Deibel, PhD Earlham College

Assistant Treasurer
W. Thomas Langhorne, Jr., PhD
State University of New York, Binghamton

Regional Representative Francie S. Cuffney, PhD (SAAHP) Meredith College

Regional Representative Celeste T. Crowe, MS (SAAHP) Appalachian State University

Regional Representative Heidi B. Lang (CAAHP) Sapinaw Valley State University

Regional Representative Mariella Mecozzi (CAAHP) University of Michigan Ann Arbor

Regional Representative Keat Sanford, PhD (NEAAIIP)

Regional Representative Connic O'Hara (NEAAHP) St. Joseph's University

Regional Representative Carmen Rexach, PhD (WAAHP) Mt. San Antonio College

Regional Representative Phillip Scharf (WAAHP) Arizona State University

Director of Communications (Ex-Officio)
Carol Baffi-Dugan, MA
Tufts University

Historian (Ex-Officio) Charles H. Hauck, MFA University of Iowa

2016 Program Co-Chairs (Ex-Officio) Judith Beniak, DNP, MPH, RN University of Minnesola

A. Francisco Castelan Northwestern University

ADVISORY COUNCIL

American Academy of Audiology Tanya Tolpegin, CAE

American Association of Colleges of Nursing Mary Bondmass, PhD

American Association of Colleges of Osteopathic Medicine Thomas Levitan, MEd

American Association of Colleges of Pharmacy Jennifer A. Adams, PharmD

American Association of Colleges of Podiatric Medicine Moraith G. North, BA

American Dental Education Association Carolyn L. Booker, PhD

American Occupational Therapy Association Neil Harrison, PhD, OTR/L, FAOTA

American Physical Therapy Association Libby Ross, MA

American Speech-Language-Hearing Association Loretta M. Nunez, MA, Aul)

Association of Accredited Naturopathic Medical Colleges JoAnn Yanez ND, MPII

Association of American Medical Colleges Geoffrey H. Young, PhD

Association of American Veterinary Medical Colleges Tony Wynne, BS, BA, PM

Iony wynne, DS, DA, PM

Association of Chiropractic Colleges David S. O'Bryon, Jr., JD, CAE

Association of Schools and Colleges of Optometry Paige A. Pence, BA

Association of Schools and Programs of Public Health Tucker O'Donnell

Association of University Programs in Health Administration Anthony Gary

Council of Colleges of Acupuncture and Oriental Medicine Prank Yurasek, PhD, MSOM, MA

Physician Assistant Education Association Danielle Di Silvestro, BA

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Susan A. Maxwell susan maxwell@nashp org 518/459-9780 Letter to: Dr. William Scroggins

January 25, 2016 Page 2 of 2

fostering this vital involvement in our National Association, dedicated to the education, professional development and support of health professions advisors across the country.

Respectfully.

Ruth O. Bingham, PhD

President

cc: Dr. Matthew Judd

Susan A. Maxwell

Executive Director